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I have lived in Casco near Thomas Pond for over 20 years. There were always a few 
fireworks set off around July 4th and sometimes New Years. Once they were 
legalized the frequency and quantity increased dramatically. They now keep me up 
almost every summer weekend as well as many work nights. They boom and echo 
around the pond. Many of my neighbors are not fans of this either. It scares pets and 
children as well. The more powerful fireworks now available shake our homes and 
windows. Our homes are our sanctuary we should not feel like we are under attack. 
Last summer I tried to walk my dog a couple of Saturday evenings and it sounded like
we were in a war zone. If a full ban is not possible, if there was a way to limit the 
decimal level of legal fireworks that would be very helpful. Thank you


